
From: Stevens, Richie [mailto:rstevens@playcore.com]  

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 8:09 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Please save a great river! 

 

Dear Mr. Doug Szenher, Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality, Public Outreach and 

Assistance Division. 

 

I don’t live in Arkansas, but I have traveled the Buffalo River and found it to be of exquisite 

beauty. The Buffalo is a naturally beautiful place that so many people enjoy and I believe that 

allowing medium and large swine farms anywhere close to the Buffalos watershed area would 

pollute and ruin this River for miles, not to mention the health aspects of people that would get 

sick from swine urine and fecal runoff. I would hope to bring my kids to show them this 

wonderful, natural area in the future but would hate for it to be polluted from agriculture runoff. 

Please, help these companies find areas further away from Buffalo River so that it can be 

protected and enjoyed for years to come. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Richie Stevens 

GTCAD Assistant 

Gametime 

 

150 Playcore Drive SE 

Fort Payne, AL 35967 

Direct: 256.997.5328 

rstevens@gametime.com 

www.gametime.com 
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The contents of this message and any attachments are proprietary, confidential and/or legally privileged, and are intended solely for the use 

of the person(s) intended to receive this message. If you are not the intended recipient, then please be aware that any use of this message 

(including any copying, archiving, dissemination or distribution of this message) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in 

error, please notify the sender, delete this message and any attachments and destroy all records and copies of it. Thank you. 

 


